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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
February 2      Deadline CYLA Council Winners Submit To Area 
                       Coordinator 
February 5      Deadline Council Substance Abuse Poster to Area 
                       Coordinator 
February 5-6  State Bowling Tournament Baton rouge 
February 5-Mar 2 CYLA  Area Competition 
February 11-13 Camp Joshua Lake Charles 
February 12-13 State Bowling Tournament Baton Rouge 
February 15    Deadline Semi-Annual Council Audit  Form #1295 
February 15    Deadline Family Of The Month 
February 15    Deadline District Free Throw Contest 
February 28    Deadline PSD Award Nomination 
 
All Grand Knights you must turn in Semi-Annual Audit Report Form 
#1295.  Do not be late. 
 
Members are needed on District 1st Degree Team.  Members must 
be a 3rd Degree Member.  Grand Knights Mention at meetings.  If 
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any members are interested contact me. 
 

INSURANCE GENERAL AGENTS 

Kirk Duplantis 11764 S. Harrells Ferry Rd. Baton Rouge, Louisiana 
70816 22-295-1090 Council 10178 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS INSURANCE PROTECTING FAMILIES 

CONTACT YOUR INSURANCE AGENT AND SET UP AN 
APPOINTMENT FOR YOR INSURANCE NEEDS. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Terry Kennedy 194 Village St. Ste b Slidell, Louisiana 70458 
985-849-2703, Councils 2952, 4874, 11060. 
 
Call your Insurance General Agent invite him to your meeting and 
activities.  The Insurance Program will benefit your members. 
 
Wear the Emblem at Church, Meeting and Activities.  Promote the 
Knights of Columbus. 

 

 
WEAR THE EMBLEM OF THE ORDER 

 



 

 

 
All Grand Knights mention at meetings that all members purchase a 
name badge.   I have been preaching name badges for 2 ½  years.  
Promote name badges in your council.   
 

 

 
Ask 3rd Degree Members to join the 4th Degree 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Grand Knights start reviewing the Columbian Award Application.  All 
councils qualify again this year.  I want all councils to mail them by 
May 1, 2011.  REVIEW LAST YEARS AND START COMPLETEING 
IT TO PREVENT DELAY. 
 
HAVE A MEMBERSHIP DRIVE IN FEBRUARY AND MARCH.  WE 
HAVE ONLY 5 MONTHS LEFT IN THE FRATERNAL YEAR.  
 
On March 2, 2011 District 12 will have a 1st Degree at John F. 
Kennedy Council.  Supper will be served 6:00P.M. to 6:45P.M. 
degree will start a 7:15P.M. 
 
On March 20, 2011 Archbishop Blenk Council 1905 375 Franklin 
Street Gretna, Louisiana will host a 2nd & 3rd Degree.  If you have 

any 1st Degrees in your council make plan to attend.  ALWAYS 
REMEMBER NO CANDIDTE WILL BE ABLE TO TRAVEL 
OUT OF AREA.  GRAND KNIGHTS MUST CHECK WITH 



 

 

STATE DEPUTY.  OUR DISTRICT WILL ONLY BE ABLE 
TO TRAVEL TO A, B. & C.  

 
 

 

 
 

THE FLAG OF OUR COUNTRY OUR RED WHITE 
AND BLUE.  OUR TROOPS ARE DEFENDING IT.  

PRAY FOR WORLD PEACE.  IF WE ALL PRAY 
TOGETHER MAYBE ONE DAY OUR COUNTRY AND 
ALL THE COUNTRIES OF THE WORLD WILL LIVE 

IN PEACE. 
 

SUPPORT OUR TROOPS SERVING TO PROTECT 
OUR COUNTRY THAT ONE DAY THE MAY ALL 

COME HOME. 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 
Pray for Gabrielle Giffords to recover form her attack on her life in 
Tucson, Arizona.  Also pray for the soul of Christina Taylor Green 
and all that lost their life in this attack.  This was a tragic thing to 
happen.  The world today is not safe.  This is the reason we must all 
pray that one day we will live in PEACE. 
 
 

 

 
 
A prospect is not going to ask you to join the Knights 
of Columbus.  They need to be asked, keep a supply 

of form 100. 
 

RECURIT AND RETAIN MEMBERS 
PROSPECTS ARE NOT GOING TO 
ASK YOU TO JOIN THEY NEED TO 

BE ASKED 

WE ARE KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Father Michael J. McGivney Pray for his Sainthood.  
At all meeting say the Father Michael J. McGivney 
Prayers can purchased from the Supreme Office. 

 
I transferred members form 10912 into your councils.  The Financial 
Secretary needs to send them a bill for dues for the New Year.  
Welcome these transfers into your council. 
 
All councils must have a least 3 membership drive by May 1, 2011.  
At meetings remind members to contact insurance agents.    
 
 

 
  



 

 

 
 

 
REMEMBER YOUR SWEETHEART ON 
VALENTINE’S DAY FEBRUARY 14TH 

 

 
 

  
Vivat Jesus, Gasper T. Corpora District Deputy  



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


